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11th October 2017 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

On Thursday 26th October we are going on a trip to an outdoor education centre in Preston 

called ‘Bring Yer Wellies’. We have received funding from Colne Rotary Club to cover the 

total cost of the trip for all pupils, which I’m sure you will agree is excellent news! 

 

It is recommended that you send your child in old clothes and wellies.  Children will need 

layers of clothing including something to block the wind & rain if the weather is cold and 

gloves if possible. We do have wellies available for some pupils to borrow if necessary.  

 

The activities will include map reading and grid references, role playing, puzzles and many 

other practical, sensory and team building activities suited to the specific needs of the pupils.  

The activities will be based on our English topic; ‘Treasure Island’ as well as position and 

direction that we are studying in our maths lessons. 

 

We aim to leave school at 9.00am and return to school for 3.00pm in time for transport 

home.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

T Duxbury 
 

Mr T Duxbury 

Form Tutor 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Bring Yer Wellies Trip 

 

Student name:_____________________________________ 

 

I do/ do not give permission for my son/ daughter to visit ‘Bring Yer Wellies’ outdoor learning 

centre on Thursday 26th October 2017. 

 

Signed: ________________________________ Date: _______________ 
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